Diane Gunderson's 20 year pin presentation on April 11, 2007 at the Montana State Library Commission meeting:

It is with a great deal of satisfaction that I present this 20 year pin to Diane Gunderson.

Diane joined the staff of the State Law Library on February 17, 1987 and a little over a year and a half later Sheila Cates, Coordinator of Library Development hired Diane for the State Library. While Data Coordinator for the Library Development program, Diane was responsible for a number of important tools: Public Library Directory, Public Library Statistics, the Volunteer Certification Program as well as organizational help with the first Reference Institute. She served on critical agency committees such as the Automation Group, X-mas Party, Summer Fun, as well as the Fun Fund.

If you have to lose an excellent employee the best way to do so is to pass her on to another program in the same agency. On July 8, 2002 Diane began working as the Coordinator of Volunteer Services for the Montana Talking Book Library.

Notes brief comments about Diane from her file, patrons, and or coworkers:

- Excellent worker;
- Caring person;
- Make volunteers and staff feel comfortable and willing to give their all;
- A take charge type person;
- Plans our fun time: Christmas parties, birthday celebrations, volunteer recognition events, etc.
- Keeps us on our toes;
- A powerful leader and/or a hard working follower;
- •

Thank you Diane for your 20 plus years of service to Montana's library community and to our Talking Book patrons.